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This seminar will focus on topics related to cyberspace and online security —how it 
works, why it matters, and what one can do to defend oneself and one’s family and business against cyber-attacks. 

The workshop will be presented by Aakash Taneja, associate professor of Computer 
Science & Information Systems and students Gina Dirienzi, Nicolas Gengo, Meredith 
Flamensfeld and Eric Horton. 

The event is sponsored by Stockton’s School of Business and the Manahawkin 
Instructional Site, which is located at 712 East Bay Avenue, Suite 20, 
Manahawkin, NJ; phone:  609.626.3883. No registration is required for this event. 

For more information about School of Business programs in Business Studies, 
Computer Science & Information Systems and Hospitality and Tourism Management Studies, please visit  www.stockton.edu/business
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